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GOVERNMENT 

 
  

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY AUTHORITY 

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SUBSECTION 25(1) OF THE INFORMATION AND 
COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY AUTHORITY LAW (2011 REVISION) 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED TRANSFER OF CONTROL OF AN ICTA LICENSEE 

BOTCAT Holdings Ltd. (“BOTCAT”) an exempted company incorporated in the Cayman Islands has 
requested the prior written consent of the Information and Communications Technology Authority (the 
“Authority”) to transfer 100% of its shares in WestStar TV Limited (“WestStar”) an Authority Licensee, to 
WestTel Limited, also an Authority Licensee, trading as Logic (“WestTel”). This request for consent is in 
accordance with s. 25 (1) of the Information and Communications Technology Law (2011 Revision) and deals 
with all of the outstanding and issued shares of WestStar.  Under s. 25 (1), the Authority’s consent to this 
transfer of control of WestStar from BOTCAT to WestTel should not be unreasonably withheld. 

Accordingly, the Authority requests that any party having any comments concerning the proposed transfer of 
control as set out above make their views known within 14 days of the publication of this notice by writing to 
The Information and Communications Technology Authority, by postal mail: PO Box 2502, Grand Cayman, 
KY1-1104, CAYMAN ISLANDS, by fax: (345) 945-8284, or by e-mail: consultations@icta.ky. 
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